
Camp Washington 2024 

It was an exciting year for Camp Washington as we saw the fruits of a matching donation of 
$50,000 bless our grounds with two brand new cabins that were done in time to house 
campers this summer! We also have the privilege of welcoming in a new Youth Director as 
Michelle Eaton passes the baton to Liam Adams for the the 2025 year. She will remain on 
staff for a year or two as an Assistant Director to help with the transition, but we are grateful 
for Liam and trust in his ability to serve this position well for many years to come.  

 

We had four wonderful Retreats in the Spring that started our camp season with lots of 
fellowship and connecting. The Youth and Family Retreats had a combined weekend of 40-
50 people. The Men's Retreat had about a dozen in attendance, and the Women finished 
out the retreat season with 20+.  

 

Our work days were productive and prepared our grounds and buildings for an outstanding 
Camp Meeting year. Our Junior Camp had a record number with over 70 campers and our 
Senior Camp is continuing to grow with over 25 campers this year.  

 

We finished out the year with two fall retreats. The Marriage Retreat had over a dozen 
couples and the the youth closed out the season at the end of September.  

 

The grounds have been closed up for the winter and we will look forward to reopening for 
our first work day in April.  

 

We appreciate your prayers and are praising the Lord for another wonderful year to worship 
and glorify His Name in Washington, Maine.  

 

Grateful, 

Christina Goss 

Camp Secretary  

 


